

KKPSI'S 5K IN MEMORY OF Sarah Anderson

## The Pi Chapter of Kappa Kappa Psi presents The 5<sup>th</sup> Annual 5K & Fun Run

On November 10, 2009, the Auburn University Marching Band lost piccolo player Sarah Darelle Anderson in a car accident; Sarah was also a brother of the Pi Chapter. To honor and remember Sarah, we invite family and friends to live, laugh, and run together in Kappa Kappa Psi's 5<sup>th</sup> Annual Live.Laugh.Run. 5K.



When: October 6, 2013, 12:00 PM
Where: The Haley Center Concourse

**Cost:** \$16.82 pre-registration (pre-registration ends on September 29th)/ \$20 day of the race All proceeds will assist in the funding of the building of a new facility for the Auburn University Band Department.

For more info & registration visit www.livelaughrun.eventbrite.com.





